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PERSONAL

Mr. Amon Carter
Fort Worth Star Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Amon:

We appreciate very much your invitation
to the dedication ceremonies of the air-
port. I was in a trap since I had an
appointment with an out—of-town man who
was here between planes.

I enjoyed reading about the affair in the
papers. I am sorry you had such bad weather
for I am sure you would have had a great
crowd with eny kind of weather bresk.

My heartiest congratulations te you.

Sincerely yours,

\

Dan D. Rogers

DDR:me




